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Presentation of a plaque to Richard G. Walker, Jr., in recognition of his service as a member of the Building
Standards Board.

Richard G. Walker, Jr., will be presented a plaque in recognition of his service as a member of the Building
Standards Board from May 2008 through December 2018.

Drafter
Susan House

Head of Department
Sonja Land
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